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Early Learning Center 
Shalom, 

April was a short month for the ELC but we packed 
in a lot of learning! 

We learned about 
the life of Moses, 
from his infancy to 
adulthood, when he 
led the Exodus from 
Egypt. We learned 
about the plagues, 
including our        
favorite, the frogs! 
As the classic song 
goes, “Frogs here, 
frogs there, frogs 
are jumping every-
where!” 

AŌer the Passover 
holiday ended, Laura 
Sher visited to make  
pizzas with us for 
our lunch. We       
enjoyed being able 
to eat leavened 
bread again. Thank 
you, Laura, for a 

tasty and fun cooking              
adventure. 

Rabba Kaya came to help us   
celebrate Shabbat in our class-
room. We love Rabba Kaya’s 
regular Shabbat visits! 

Tammy Roberge  

QuesƟons about the ELC? Call me: 603-436-5301, 
ext. 23, or send me an email at  
preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org. 
Tammy and the ELC team (Elian, Laura, Steve, 
Amy, and Marge) 


